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Date: 12th March 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing on behalf of the Institute of Wellbeing Bangladesh (IWB) to extend our heartfelt gratitude for 

the invitation to the World Social Forum 2024. This year's forum aimed to create a world where 

environmental development does not lead to degradation under capitalism but rather prioritizes human 

rights, social justice, and environmental well-being. 

The vibrant and engaging atmosphere of the conference was enhanced by various activities, including 

discussions, dialogues, and forum sessions. We greatly appreciated the diverse and inclusive nature of the 

event, bringing together individuals from different nationalities, ethnic groups, castes, genders, and 

physical abilities. Your commitment to ensuring the full participation of all attendees is commendable and 

noteworthy. 

We would like to express our special thanks to those who provided support during the conference. The 

organizing committee's efforts in arranging an accessible hotel room for our visually impaired and 

wheelchair-using participants, along with the presence of a guide for our colleagues with disabilities, did 

not go unnoticed. 

The unforgettable hospitality and generosity extended to us during the conference left a lasting impression. 

The experience was truly enlightening, and we are committed to carrying forward the valuable messages 

articulated during the sessions. We express our sincere appreciation for inviting the Institute of Wellbeing 

Bangladesh to the World Social Forum 2024 and eagerly anticipate future collaborations with the World 

Social Forum. 

 

Thank you once again for this enriching opportunity. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mahamudul Hasan  

Communication Officer 

Institute of Wellbeing Bangladesh 
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